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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 16st January 2006
Question No 9
Question: Councillor Mick Murphy

"To ask the Manager when does the Parks Department plan to close off the Pedestrian Entrance to Tymon Park from Balrothery?".

Reply:
The access to Tymon Park from Balrothery estate is not an official park entrance.  Arrangements are being made to have this access closed off in the near future
